
Residents enjoyed a happy July 4th holiday remembering and 

being thankful for the freedoms we enjoy in these United 

States of America.  

God bless America!  
 



Happy Birthday 
Residents: 

R. Abshire    8/02 

J. Jumonville    8/02 

M. Frederick    8/04 

J. Goodman    8/04 

L. Kibodeaux    8/04 

L. Hardy     8/14 

P. Allen     8/16 

K. Melancon    8/17 

S. Michaud    8/20 

I. Johnson    8/21 

D. Meaux    8/21 

S. Breaux    8/22 

L. Montgomery    8/22 

I. Hebert    8/29 

R. Nerren    8/29 

L. Foster     8/30 

Employees:  

Britney Francis    8/01 

Donna Green    8/02 

Kelly Hebert    8/03 

Kibreana Mitchell   8/04 

Ronsality Freeman   8/05 

Radina Lejeune    8/05 

Erik Boutte    8/06 

Melanie Freeman   8/08 

Twyla Abshire    8/10 

Donna Flowers    8/10 

Angel Kehrer    8/11 

Deshayla Levy    8/11 

Liera Parker    8/12 

Kerriell Trahan    8/13 

Todd Cole    8/14 

Jabian Madison    8/14 

Tracy Davenport   8/15 

Rita Dozier    8/15 

Akeva Baudin    8/16 

Glynis Evans    8/16 

Robert Johnson    8/17 

Ashley Willis    8/17 

Amber Menard    8/20 

Mary Goodie    8/30 

T’challa Mitchell    8/31 

Zaniyah Mitchell    8/31  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Happy Anniversary 

 

Jennifer Murray   8/09, 11 years 

Cecil Mitchell    8/10, 6 years 

Donna Segura    8/10, 1 year 

Darnisha Borel    8/12, 2 years 

Blaire Mouton    8/19, 2 years 

Louella Alexander   8/27, 11 years 

Mary Goodie    8/28, 32 years 

Twyla Abshire    8/31, 11 years 

Cynthia Livingston   8/31, 7 years 

 

 

"Experience is not what happens to 

you; it is what you do with what 

happens to you.”       

              -Aldous Huxley 

Special thanks to Mr. and Mrs. Hoag and family 

for providing the treasured Girl Scout cookies 

for all.  This is just one way to live out their 

promise “On my honor, I will try:  to serve God 

and my country, to help people at all times, 

and to live by the Girl Scout Law.” 



 

In an effort to keep 
track of all personal 
items, we kindly ask 
that you please put 

your loved one’s 
name on all items 
you drop off, and 

also add them to the 
inventory list.   

 
 

Thank you! 
Getting some exercise in the morning is a great way to 

jump start any day.  With fun music and an upbeat 

instructor, residents enjoy 

both the challenge and 

accomplishments of a job 

well done.  

Mrs. Felicia and Mr. Michael Phillips provided all 

the items shown at right for a summer barbecue 

here at Pelican Pointe.  Many, many thanks!  

 



 


